
The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) Carlsbad Field Office and 
Salado Isolation Mining Contractors will host an in-person and 
virtual meeting to provide a short update on the Waste Isolation 
Pilot Plant. Following the updates, an extended question and 
answer period will be held.
An open house is scheduled following the meeting to allow 
stakeholders to spend one-on-one time with the WIPP Leadership 
Team.

For questions regarding this community forum, please contact the WIPP 
Information Center at infocntr@wipp.ws or by calling 1-800-336-9477.

Thursday, October 24, 2024
4 - 6 p.m.

Community Forum & Open House
WIPP

New Mexico Highlands University
Student Union Building, Room 320

800 National Ave.
Las Vegas, New Mexico 87701
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